March 26, 1971

Mr. Haig A. Krikorian 15655 Castlewoods Drive Sherman Oaks, Calif. 91403

Dear Mr. Krikorian:

I have enclosed samples of the material provided to us by the company that presented the stewardship program. They started with a seminar in four principal areas, to which we urged our clergymen to go. Subsequent to that they furnished material which eigher they would mail to our churches, or we would, for distribution to members. This would be done periodically, aiming to create the sort of environment that would promote church support.

If there are further questions, inspired by the enclosed material, please write.

Sincerely,

Jack Antreassian Executive Director

JA:jd